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I am firmly in Opposition of this bill because it's unnecessary.  The ATF already has 

lists of Licensed Gun Dealers. Anyone with an FFL already goes through rigorous 

background checks along with all their paperwork gone through with a fine tooth 

comb. 

 

Adding more Licenses at the state level simply put undo burden on individuals that 

have already past licensing and permitting beyond others.  This will do nothing but 

add more stress to an already very stressed and burdened background check system 

and add regulation where there is already to much.  

 

The Second Amendment is an Inalienable right not one granted by any man, 

regulation or agency. A free society has the right to defend itself without government 

overreach.  

 

Full stop on over regulation.  

 

Vote NO on HB 3076 


